Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 75 Wednesday, December 17, 2014

Seniors - MTHS alumni will be back on the 22nd and 23rd to meet with Seniors to discuss post-high school life. Students from
several different colleges/paths will be represented. Please sign up for these visits on Naviance, as you would a College Rep Visit.
There will be a number of different sessions and seats are limited. Seniors may only sign up for one session and should choose a
session that coincides with a study hall if possible. Students should print the confirmation page as their pass and provide advance
notice to teachers. E. Ziegler

Military Recruiters:
Thursday, December 18th — Army National Guard

Attention MTPA members: Plans are in place for our New York City trip on Saturday, May 16. Stop by room 140 for an
information sheet or download it from the website. The first 56 people who turn in their deposits will be able to go on the trip.
M. Wagner

Seniors: It's time to write your senior write ups. To accomplish this, log onto Moodle and click on the Yearbook course. The
deadline is January 31st. You must keep it school appropriate and do not go over the 150 word limit. Contact Mrs. Daveler, Mrs.

Wolfe, or Claire Dabney with questions or concerns. Yearbook

Attention National Honor Society: Additional dates have been added for Drop In Tutoring. Please sign up to tutor on Tuesdays
and Thursdays through exams. If you've forgotten the site, please see Mrs. Poliski in Room 129. L. Poliski

Attention Sophomores and Juniors: CTC applications for the 2015/2016 school year are now available in the guidance office.
Completed applications are due back in the guidance office by Friday, January 9. If you have any questions please see Mrs. Stoudt

Students of the International Baccalaureate Program are having a bake sale this week to fundraise for the Nicaragua trip. The
bake sale will be located at the cafeteria ramp before and after school. Grab some goodies for a good cause!

Attention Astronomy Club Members: This is a reminder that this Friday, December 19th, is the due date for your club T-shirt
order during the club period. D. Farina

Anyone interested in playing softball should attend the meeting today, December 17th at 2:40 in room 211. Returning players,
please bring your uniforms to the meeting. If you cannot attend, talk to Coach Bates, room 211. J.Bates

TODAY’S SPORTS

SPORT A A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME
Vbbasket Garden Spot A HS 6:00 4:30
Vgbasket Garden Spot H Arena 6:00
Swim Lancaster Catholic A F&M Pool 7:30 6:15
Frbbasket Garden Spot A HS New Gym 4:00 2:40
Frgbasket Garden Spot H HS Arena 4:00
Frgbasket Garden Spot (8th Grade) H HS South Gym 4:00
Frbbasket Garden Spot (8th Grade) A HS Old Gym 5:00 2:40




